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Decision:  Toronto-York Spadina Subway Extension – Procurement Authorization Amendment 
 
At its meeting on March 20, 2018, the TTC Board adopted the recommendations in the staff 
report as follows: 

It is recommended that: 

1. The Board authorize a contract amendment to Black and McDonald Limited for 1.Contract 
C13SB17600 – On-Call Miscellaneous Services, increasing the contract upset limit amount 
by $8,300,000.00 bringing the total upset limit amount to $29,800,000.00 and extending the 
contract expiry date to July 2018.  

 


